
VOTE COUNT RESULTS!

The results are in! 

This morning, June 1st, the Labour Board 
counted the unchallenged ballots from our 
vote and people voting for the THEU-CSN 
have won the vote by a count of 294-281.


There are 113 remaining ballots that have 
been challenged and are outstanding.


Hearings on the challenged ballots are scheduled to begin 
Monday, June 6th, but are likely to be rescheduled for later as 
all parties will need to exchange information and documents 
prior to the hearings beginning. 


We expect the hearings to begin shortly.


We are confident that once the challenges 
are dealt with, our victory will be secured!

Change is coming!


